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Current Enrollment: 
 
 
EE--2 
PRK-49 
K---63 
1ST---66 
2ND---61 
3RD---66 
4TH---65 
5TH---50 
TOTAL--422 
 
    
 
Fourth Six-Week Progress Reports and Campus Newsletters went out on February 1st.  
 
A representative from the STAR program visited with our students on Monday, February the 6th. 
He presented an age-appropriate program focusing on bullying and ways to confront this type of 
behavior. 
 
The fourth graders recently attended a Writer’s Workshop at the ESC in San Angelo.  Featured 
author, Barry Lane, presented information to our students about the writing process.  
 
Grade level teams continue to meet every Friday to discuss benchmark data and their RTI 
schedules for each upcoming week. 
 
After- school tutorials are in full swing. We have about 50 students staying for extra help. 
 
Texas Public School Week is scheduled for March 5th -9th.  Activities are being scheduled to 
show-case our students’ activities and to encourage parental involvement.  
 
 
 
 
.  
 
 
 


